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FLORIDA POWER 8 LIGHT COMPANY

August 28, 1980
L-80-282

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr O'Reilly:

Re: RII: RVL
50-250/80-26

Florida Power S Light Company has reviewed the subject inspection
report and a response is attached.

There is no proprietary information in the report.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems S Technology
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Attachment

cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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Re: RII: RVL
50-250/80"26
50-251/80-26

FINDING:

As required by 10 CFR 20 Paragraph 20.203f, each container of licensed
material shall bear a durable, clearly visible label identifying the
radioactive contents. It shall also provide sufficient information to
permit individuals handling or using tne containers, or working in the
vicinity thereof to take precautions to avoid or minimize exposures.

Contrary to the above, a cart mounted shielded container storing radio-
active filter material was found unattended and unlabeled in the gas
analyzer area of the plant hot lab, away from its normal storage loca-
tion in the plant's cold lab.

RESPONSE:

As corrective action, the radioactive filter material was disposed of
in accordance with approved Health Physics procedures and the cart was
returned to its prescribed storage location. In order to prevent recur-
rence, the cart has been labeled, "radioactive material" in order to
bring to the attention of individuals working in the area of the cart
that proper precautions must be taken to avoid or minimize exposures.

Full compliance was achieved on August 15, 1980.




